
 
 

 

 

• There will be a mandatory Football meeting on Wednesday, June 7 at 2:45 in the East Gym. Anyone interested 

in playing football must attend.  

 

• There will be a mandatory Boys Soccer meeting on Wednesday after school in the JH Cafeteria.  

 

• There will be a mandatory meeting TODAY in Room 145 right after school for any girls that plan to play Girls 

Basketball next year.  

 

• This is a reminder to all students in grades 9-11 that want credit toward the Seal of Civic Readiness: Your 

reflections are due today, June 6, to Mr. Ryan.  

 

• Do you have a green thumb? Do you enjoy gardening? The Gardening Club is a relaxing club to take your 

mind off your daily stresses and focus on plants instead. Contact Ms. Jones or sign up outside Room 278 if 

you are interested.  

 


